
I am writing to provide testimony on the absentee ballots I received for both of my deceased parents. 

My parents passed away 12 years ago so given that length of time I find it odd that I received these as I 

had never received them in the past. I received regular voting ballots for my parents to vote. Not only 

did I receive one set of ballots a month or two later I received another set. Please accept this as my 

sworn testimony and let me know if I can provide anything else. 

Sincerely, 

Concetta T. Musso 

19 Midway Dr. 

Rochester NY 14606 

585-426-6163 


